
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2011 
 
This week we’re highlighting NEASC Standard Three and the work being done by that 
committee.  We hope you’ll see this as an opportunity to provide input into that work. If you 
have additional information you think would be useful to the work, or questions about it, 
contact the chair of that standard directly.   
 
Standard Three:  Organization and Governance (Jacquie Swanson, Chair) 
These are exciting times for those of us working on Organization and Governance as we 
transition from the Connecticut Community Colleges to the State of CT Board of Regents 
(BOR) for Higher Education.  Please keep your eyes on the BOR web site 
(http://www.ctregents.org/) to keep updated.  While the “description” has been completed, we 
are updating it as the BOR continues to develop.  We are looking forward to the results of the 
survey that was recently distributed via e-mail so that we can continue with the “appraisal” 
section.  Thank you to those who have already taken it, and if you have not take it yet, please go 
ahead and complete it now http://www.nvcc.commnet.edu/NEASCsurveyFall2011.  We need 
your input! 
 
Committee Members:  Karen Blake, Scott Colvin, Sarah Gager, Robert Herman, Conal Larkin, 
Deborah Litwinko, Lucretia Sveda, and Jacquie Swanson (Chair) 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Sandra Palmer & Kim O’Donnell 
Your NEASC Co-chairs 
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